

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

Diliman Los Baños Manila Visayas Open University Mindanao Baguio Cebu Tacloban

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

8 October 2024

Memorandum No. OVPAA 2024-130

To:

UP Faculty Members and Researchers

Through: All Chancellors, The Acting Chancellor/Dean

Cc:

Vice Chancellors for Research and Development/Extension

Vice Chancellors for Academic Affairs

From:

O DP CUBILLAN

Vice-President for Academic Affairs

Subject:

Extension of Deadline for the Emerging Interdisciplinary Research

Program (EIDR) Cycle 10 Applications

The Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs (OVPAA) issued the call for submission of proposals for EIDR Cycle 10 on September 19, 2024. As you may be aware, OVPAA set a deadline for proposal submissions to the Research Offices in preparation for the external review process at the CU-level and submission of externally reviewed proposals to OVPAA.

In response to various requests to extend the deadline for proposal submissions, we would like to inform you that we are extending the deadline for submission of EIDR Cycle 10 proposals to January 31, 2025. We hope that this extension will enable all interested researchers and artists to submit high-quality proposals for consideration in the EIDR Cycle 10. We encourage everyone to make good use of this additional time in crafting their submissions.

Thank you for your continued support and participation in our research endeavors.